
Class of 1997 Scholarship 
 
General Information: 
 
The class of ‘97 wants to give back to the school that gave them so much.  Memories of Beloit 
High School that will never fade were created in the same halls where students today create 
their own memories.  There are many things that exemplify the students of BHS, and the class 
of ‘97 would like to reward students who are proud to call themselves Trojans. The Class of 
1997 Scholarship Fund hopes to aid educational endeavors by offering one scholarship to a 
graduating Beloit High School senior. This completed application is due to Mrs. Eilert by 3:30 on 
January 7, 2026.   
 
Guidelines: 
 
Each year the fund will award one scholarship to a qualifying student.  The money will be 
presented to the student during the senior awards presentation by a member of the class of 
1997.  The award amount will be $500. 
 
Biographical Information: 
 
Name:  ____________________________________________________________ 
​ Last​ ​ ​ ​ First ​ ​ ​ ​ Middle 
 
Address:  __________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
****In addition to this application, please submit ONE letter of reference from a faculty member.    

Each faculty member may only write a letter for ONE student applying for this 
scholarship.  Please check to make sure they have only written one letter. 

 
 
Write a 500-word essay explaining what being a student at BHS has taught you. You do NOT 
have to answer ALL of the questions, but the essay should focus on your experiences at Beloit 
High School.​
Why are you proud to be a graduate of BHS? ​
What have you done to give back to the school in your time here?  ​
How will you use what you have learned in high school to become a productive member of 
society?​
What is your best memory of high school?​
What does it mean to you to be a Beloit Trojan? 
 


